
Pulham St Mary Town Estate and William Pennoyer for  the Poor Charities’ 

report to Pulham St Mary Parish Council  -  April 2018 

The trustees of the two village charities are pleased to report that we have awarded 

more than £1600 in grants this year. Three parishioners have been helped with 

grants for educational purposes and we have increased our support of the Parish 

Church in light of the need for repairs to the church roof. Also, nine elderly 

parishioners were in receipt of cash gifts to help with expenses at Christmas. 

Cllr Sue Ellam  

(Clerk to the trustees) 

 


